
Friends of Fairfield Primary is the Parent Teacher Association (PTA) for Fairfield Primary School.

Our mission is to ensure all of the young people at our school realise their true potential by

helping to create an inspiring environment for both the children and staff on a daily basis. 

Whether you are a pupil, parent, teacher, guardian, family member, neighbour or local business,

you are a part of our community. You can help support our school and help us to raise vital

funds.

We post regular updates on upcoming events and

meetings on our Facebook page:

 @FriendsofFairfieldPrimary

You can also email ptachair@fairfieldprimary.co.uk

The Friends of Fairfield committee oversee the charitable aspect of our PTA. We work in partnership with

the school to create a yearly fundraising plan that is aligned to their objectives. We coordinate events

alongside providing support to both school and community fundraising events, that help raise funds for our

charity.  
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D A T E  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

Our meetings take place every half term.
You can join us on the second Wednesday
of each half term at 7pm.  
Key Stage 2 Hall. 

We welcome fundraising ideas, offers of
support and those who would just like to
come and listen in.

F I N D  U S  

Chair: Becca Dunlop Secretary: Jane Goode Treasurer: Emma Clark 



A L L E R D A L E  L O T T E R Y  

Children can quickly outgrow their school uniforms, and this is usually before they are
outworn. By passing on pre-loved uniform, we hope to help people in our school
community and to help look after our environment at the same time. 

You can request pre-loved uniform in a number of ways. Get in touch with a list of the
items you need, the sizes and the quantity. If it's in the store, you can have it!

Email ptachair@fairfieldprimary.co.uk
Message @FriendsofFairfieldPrimary  
Post a request on the pre-loved Facebook group 'Friends of Fairfield - Preloved' 

Do you have an idea that could help us raise vital funds for our school? 
You can complete our event form giving us some more information on

what your idea is, what help you will need, an idea of budget and what

we could potentially raise. You can find the event form on our school

web page or by emailing ptachair@fairfieldprimary.co.uk. 

Friends of Fairfield will then help you create your event by providing all

the help and support you need.

P R E - L O V E D  U N I F O R M  

E V E N T  I D E A S

Keep up to date with everything that is
happening with Friends of Fairfield. 
Follow us on Facebook. You can also get
information on our upcoming events on Dojo
or on our school webpage.

@FriendsOfFairfieldPrimary

fairfieldprimary.co.uk/pta

PTAchair@fairfieldprimary.co.uk

Allerdale and Lakeland Lottery is a weekly lottery that raises money for good causes in
the Allerdale area. Tickets for the lottery cost just £1 a week. Each ticket has a 1 in 50
chance to win a prize each week, with a top prize of £25,000! 

When you nominate Friends of Fairfield as your chosen good cause, we recieve 50p from
every ticket sold and a further 10p of your ticket price is distributed between the other
registered good causes.  

Tickets can be bought at www.allerdalelottery.com/support/friends-of-fairfield


